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March 02, 2021 

NC Wildlife Commission 
Division of Wildlife Management 
1722 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, NC  27699-1722 

To Whom it May Concern 

The Town of Denton Board of Commissioners voted on March 01, 2021 at their regularly scheduled Board 
meeting to approve to continue the participation in the 2022 Wildlife Urban Archery Season (UAS) subject to 
the following conditions:   

• Deer bow hunting during the Urban Archery Season is limited to the corporate limits of the Town.
• Hunters must have written permission from land owners to hunt.
• Hunters must hunt from an elevated position or platform of 10 feet.
• No hunting allowed on property owned by the Town of Denton.
• No arrow shall be discharged within 50 yards of a school, church, daycare or park.

The Town of Denton’s website address is www.townofdenton.com. 

Thank you for this additional option the UAS provides for local deer hunters. 

Sincerely, 

Angel Jenkins, Town Clerk 


